
 

 

Monday, 23 June  2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                                                 Year 2 Watermead Trip 

To support the children’s learning in Project and Science, on Thursday 3rd July we are 
taking the children to Watermead Lakes. We will depart from school at 09:00 and walk to 
the lakes. Whilst there, the children will get to explore the wildlife, complete scavenger 
hunts and take photos for an art project. 

We will return to school by 13:00 where the children will have their packed lunches. The 
children will need to wear full school uniform, but they are allowed to wear trainers or 
other comfortable shoes for walking. 

Please ensure that lunches are booked through School Food United (Packed lunch 
deli option) or please make sure you pack a lunch for your child from home.  

The children will need to bring the following: 

 Appropriate footwear 

 Wear sunscreen (weather permitting) 

 Packed lunch 

 Snack 

 Raincoat (weather dependent) 

 Water bottle 

Please complete the permission slips on Arbor so that your child can attend. 

Please get in contact with us via Class Dojo if you would like to volunteer on this trip. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

The Year 2 Team 

 


